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          24th February 2021 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We hope that you and your families are safe and well. 
 
You will now be aware that the Government has announced that all Primary school pupils will 
return to school on Monday 8th March.  This was a welcome announcement and we can’t wait to 
have all children back in school!  Let’s hope that the end is in sight and that this is the last 
lockdown that we will experience. 
 
Staff are now busy making preparations and planning for the return of the children.  We will also 
be taking advice regarding our risk assessments and ensuring that we put in place everything 
that we possibly can to ensure a safe return to school for all.  As previously, please maintain 
social distancing and wear face coverings whilst on school premises. We also ask that only one 
adult accompanies a child on the school yard so as to reduce numbers. 
 
Work will continue to be set online until Friday 5th March and work packs are available if 
required.  Although it may be difficult, please try to keep your child engaged with their learning 
as it will help when they return to school. 
 
Some parents have asked about Free School Meal vouchers.  We were only allowed to order 
these from yesterday and they take a day to be fulfilled and sent to us.  They will be available 
tomorrow morning from 9:30am, so please telephone for the code or come to school to collect it.  
These can then be redeemed at www.freeschoolmeals.co.uk.  Please redeem the codes ASAP 
as they expire in a month. Once redeemed, you will have a longer period to use them. 
 
 
Take care and we are looking forward to seeing everyone on Monday 8th March. 
  

 
Mr L Daniels 
Headteacher 
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